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Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

From: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD 

Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Sent: Fri 2/10/2006 1:42 PM 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Harvard Petroleum Corp. 

Attachments: 

Mike, 

I got a call earlier this week from Jeff Harvard of Harvard Petroleum Corp. requesting a response to their 
request for approval of a non-standard location. It seems that they will have a rig available in the next week or 
two and would like to begin work as soon as we can get them a response. He faxed over the information to me 
and probably sent you the request by mail, as well. Could you please get back with him at your earliest 
convenience and then let me know how it went. Mr. Harvard was aware that you would be out of the office this 
past week and was just curious as to how long the process might take. His phone number is 505-623-1581, ext. 
102. If you haven't received a copy ofthe information, I will leave a copy under my nameplate on the front 
corner of my desk. Thanks for your assistance in this matter. 

https://webmail.state.nm.us/exchange/MSTOGNER/Inbox/Harvard%20Petroleurn 2/13/2006 

Daniel 


